
From: r
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 2:58:22 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 8:40 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Carolee Anderson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --
.

-- Comments --
I strongly object to the monthly raise in hydro bills requested by Hydro One.
Premier Wynne said we would get hydro rate relief and then lets Hydro One immediately put up our
rates more each month and year. This presents s great financial burden on al citizens, but especially on
retired and fixed income people. Premier Wynne seems to tell people what she thinks they want to hear
and the turns her back on the problem, having solved nothing. It's her doing we are in the hydro
escalation mess to begin with, but never does anything but turn her back on the problem and her
constiuents. I will never vote for her again! ENOUGH!

-- Attachment --
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